
In an abundance of caution and consideration for the well-being of our 
passengers and staff, RPTA will not run service Wednesday, January 
22nd, due to hazardous winter weather conditions and road/bridge 
closures.  

We will provide updates as conditions change.  

Thank you for riding RPTA!  

 

 


